Sarah Champion commenting on the
Government’s failure to act on cross-
party recommendations to reduce the

gender pay gap

Sarah

Champion MP,

Labour’s Shadow Secretary of State for Women and Equalities, commenting

on the Government’s failure to act on cross-party recommendations to reduce
the

gender pay gap, said:

“The cross party Women and
Equalities Committee’s recommendations aim to improve working conditions for
women of all ages and sectors right across the country.

“But, sadly, it seems that their
recommendations are again falling on deaf ears.

“The Government has systematically
ignored the evidence the Committee, charities, experts and individuals have
worked so hard to produce.

“This Government continues to

ignore the voices and lived experiences of thousands of women in chronically
low paid, under-valued sectors of the economy such as care, hospitality and
retail. Industries where zero hour contracts and bad practice have been
allowed to run rife.

“The structural causes of the
gender pay gap must be addressed, otherwise women will simply continue to be
left behind.

“The lack of meaningful response

to the Women and Equalities Committee shows that when it comes to tackling
the

serious, underlying causes of gender inequality in our country, this Tory
Government isn’t willing to take the bold action needed.”
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